
									 	

	

COMPANIES HOUSE GIBRALTAR 
 

 
Companies House Gibraltar wishes to inform its clients that  

our offices will close on 
 

Friday 22nd December 2023 at 12:00pm 
 

and will reopen to the public on 
 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 at 10:00am 
	

All documents for Companies, for which the deadline for filing falls within the period 
of closure, can be lodged as from Tuesday 2nd January 2024 to Friday 5th January 
2024 without incurring the Supplementary Late Filing Fee (e.g., An Annual Return 
dated 30th November 2023 can be submitted as “in time” no later than 3:00pm on 
Friday 5th January 2024). 

 
 

We take this opportunity to wish all our clients a Merry Christmas 
 

	
	 	


